Attention Milton Community

YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE NEXT MEETING OF THE
MILTON SUBSTANCE ABUSE PREVENTION COALITION

Sponsored by the Milton Board of Health

Upcoming Meeting

Wednesday September 9, 2015 7:30pm
Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital-Milton
Nangeroni Education Center

Light Refreshments will be served

Special Guest Speaker

Steve Keel

Miiton Resident and State Leader in Substance Abuse Prevention
Advisory Council Appointee, federal Substance Abuse and Mental Health Administration

Title: What Does Changing the Environment Have to do with Substance Misuse?

For moresinformatisn contacs Caraline Kinsella, Milton Health Deparoment Dirsctor
mileoncoalicio mailgom or 6§17.858-4+853
RSVP o Vicki McCarthy: vinccarthy®mpdmilton.org




